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From: Michael Mancini
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] water shut off
Date: Thursday, February 16, 2023 2:23:33 PM

Hello,

I am looking for the water shut off list for Erie County. From December 1 to February
15,2023.

I thank you for your time and help with this matter.

Michael Mancini

C-6

mailto:mike@pioneer-property.org
mailto:foil@ecwa.org



